
SPECIAL *UKRAINE-SPECIFIC* WORKSHOP: 

  
Wednesday, June 13, 2012 - 7:00 - 9:00pm 

Dear members and friends, 
  
13 of you responded that you would be interested 
in a special Ukraine-specific workshop. 
This will take place at the Jewish Public Library. 
  
*Please do your best to be on time*, in order for 
us to mutually obtain the maximum benefit from 
this special workshop. 
  
Please come with your details and questions 
prepared in advance and we will brainstorm together. 
  

 
  
Looking forward to seeing you there.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 


